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Spring 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Reading is one of the most important endeavors we can share with 
our children.  A student’s ability to read fluently with comprehension is a 
lifelong skill that requires ongoing practice.  We encourage you to read to 
your child, with your child, and to have your child read to you.  This can be 
done at home, at the beach, at the park—anywhere you can!  

Students entering grades 1-5 are being asked to read for at least 
twenty minutes each day and to keep a record of their reading using a 
Bingo-style reading challenge board.  Copies of these Bingo boards will be 
shared by each school and can also be found on the district website. 
These Bingo boards will be collected by your child’s teacher in September, 
and students will be recognized for their summer reading achievements 
within their individual schools.   

Children can read any books they choose.  We have also provided a 
list of suggested texts separated by grade levels.  This list is located on our 
district website.    

Enjoy the summer and Happy Reading!  📚 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pamela Schleck 
Supervisor of Elementary Education-Language Arts and Social Studies 
Supervisor of Library Media Specialists  
pamela.schleck@sayrevillek12.net 
 
Daniel Toye  
Supervisor of Elementary Education-Math and Science 
daniel.toye@sayrevillek12.net 
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